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Weekly News – Friday 6th March  
 

Year Two 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

We have had another action-packed week in Year 2!  We really 
enjoyed celebrating World Book Day.  We were amazed by the 
range of costumes, enjoyed sharing our love of books and 
bouncing for them! 

  

English 

This week, we have continued our work on our book ‘Wild’.  We 
tried to find all the important features we need to include in our 
own writing before starting to write our own recount as if we were 
the little girl.  We were focusing on writing in the past tense, using 
new, interesting vocabulary and the first person (I). 

  

Maths 

This week, we have completed our learning about fractions. We 
looked at the equivalence of ½ and 2/4s. We also did some 
problem solving with fractions where we were learning to see the 
pattern of counting in fractions. Next week we will be revising our 
arithmetic skills. 

  

Topic 

In Geography this week, we have been considering why 
Richmond Park is protected. We used aerial maps to look at the 
physical and human features and draw our own maps of 
Isabella Plantation. 

In Science we looked at specific habitats for British wildlife e.g. 
badger – sett, fox – den and squirrel – drey etc.  

 

 
Fern Hill Values 

Award 
 

Bracken 
Amina  
Dylan 

 
Clover 
Sofia 

Georgio 
 

Heather 
Matey 

Nell 

Notices 
 
Please ensure that your children only bring in the essential items to school e.g. book bag, reading book 
and record, spelling journal and water bottle.   To ensure our reading books are not damaged, please 
carry water bottles separately. Thank you.  
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